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*Please share the Chamber Chatter Newsletter with your employees. The newsletter is also now available on the 

Chamber website at https://springfieldmnchamber.org/chamber-chatter/. It will also be posted on Facebook when 

the current newletter is available on the Chamber Website. 

If there are additional email addresses you would like me to add to make sure our newsletter 

is getting to all who are interested, please let me know by emailing me at spfdchamber@newulmtel.net and 

I would be happy to add them to the email list. 

 

 

April 26th- Riverside Event Registration Deadline  

MARCH 30th – Social Distancing Bingo 

May 1st- Lunch Wagon @ Springfield Market (TBD) 

TBD- Spirit of Springfield/Business of the Year Banquet 
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The Chamber Office will be closed Monday, March 30th – Friday, April 10th and our 

director, Denise Gicker, will be working remotely.  Voicemails will be checked regularly 

along with email and U.S. Mail. 
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As of 04-01-2020 

CORRECTION:  

Comfrey Bar and Grill- take-out: Monday thru Saturday:  11:00 am – 8:00 pm 

                                Sunday: Breakfast: 10:00 am – 1:00 pm 

                                                Full menu: 11:00 am – 8:00 pm 
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As of 04-01-2020 
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BROWN COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETY 
2 North Broadway, New Ulm, MN 56073 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

Date: March 30, 2020 

Brown County Historical Society, 2 North Broadway, New Ulm, MN 56073 

Contact: Kathleen director@browncountyhistorymn.org – 507-233-2618 

 

 

BCHS Program, History of Grocery Stores in New Ulm, is Postponed 

 

For the safety of the BCHS staff, volunteers and patrons, Lunch and a Bite of History, “History of the Grocery 

Stores in New Ulm” presented by Terry Sveine, is postponed.  The program, originally scheduled for Thursday, 

April 2, will be rescheduled at a later date. 

 

The program, DO TELL – Notable Women of Brown County, will also be rescheduled.  Tickets purchased for 

that program will be honored on the rescheduled date.  If the rescheduled date does not work for those who 

purchased tickets, a full refund with be provided.   

 

 BCHS museum is closed indefinitely and all public programs are postponed until further notice.  The closing of 

the museum and postponement of programs will be reevaluated regularly.  Updates will be posted. 

 
#  #  # 

 
Photo: Nuns Grocery Store 
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Springfield Floral remains open for phone orders .  

We have curb side pick up, or we also will deliver to front door drop off. 

 

This  Flyer is an Easter offer  for Home, for a neighbor, and for a friend. This will 

brighten the hearts of many.  The 7 bloomer package is 69.99. 

 

Call Springfield Floral at 507-723-6764 and order this week. Thank you 
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We ARE still open, and will remain OPEN during the "Stay at home" order. 

**We ask that if you are experiencing any of the following: Fever, sore 
throat, cough, runny nose to please wait to visit us at Lang's Automotive 
until symptom free. 

Again, we are offering vehicle pick up and drop off for our customers. 
We ask that if you choose to drop your vehicle off and do not need to come 
inside the building, to just drop your keys in our drop box just to the left of 
the main entrance. Then be sure to fill out the envelope with your contact 
information, so that we can be in touch. 

Please contact us via phone or here on Facebook and we will be more than 
happy to help you out during this time. 

Payment Options: when your vehicle is finished we will leave a copy of your 
invoice in vehicle. Please leave payment by cash, check, in safe locked 
dropbox, or pay by credit card over phone . Thank you for understanding. 

We are here to keep you going on the road. 

Contact: 507-496-1556 
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